
 
 

 
 
 
 
  No. 17 

BARGAINING COMMITTEE                CONSEIL PROVINCIAL DES AFFAIRES SOCIALES 
OF  CANDIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES (CUPE) 

 
 
July 8, 2010 

 
 

AGREEMENT IN PRINCIPLE : A STEP FORWARD… 
 
 

Indeed, on Wednesday, July 7th, in Trois-Rivières, about one hundred delegates 
appointed by your Locals adopted by a majority the tentative agreement 
negotiated at the Central Table and the Sectoral Table by your representatives at 
the negotiating table. 
 
Now, it will be submitted to your Locals before September 15th. Let us go over 
some interesting elements of this agreement in principle : 
 

 Increase of the evening premium 

 Increase of the night premium 

 Increase of the share of our Employer in the group insurance 

 Creation of a premium for shift rotation 

 Creation and increase of a premium for intensive/critical care 

 Salary increase, possibility of up to 10.5 % over 5 years 
 
 
We are urging you to attend your general assemblies to learn more about this 
tentative agreement. 
 
We also asking you to wear your red T-shirts every Thursday or on the day 
determined by your Local until we know the outcome of the vote on the tentative 
agreement. 
 
Now, it is up to you to decide! 
 
Thank you, and we wish you a good summer! 
 
 
 
The Bargaining Committee 
 

 


